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Despite the virtual environment, the FFA is as busy as ever, with several upcoming programs.

European FFA University is just around the corner on February 4, starting at 9 a.m. London
time. Yesterday, a terrific keynote speaker was announced: premier women’s soccer player
Eniola Aluko. The cost is only £175. Please consider investing in your newer team members
and supporting the FFA by registering them for the program. The agenda is available here. To
register, click here.

The deadline to sign up for the European mentor program is January 29. The program is
scheduled to launch in February and is designed to help develop current and future leaders in
the Fund Finance space through a safe and supportive network of individuals who are
committed to exploring, growing and developing with each other. If you are interested in being
either a mentor or a mentee, click here for more information.

The FFA has additionally announced the launch of Asia Pacific chapters of the NextGen
network, the FFA's diversity initiative. Look out for additional announcements of new events
and initiatives in the coming weeks.

For more information about any of the FFA’'s ongoing programs, contact Michelle Bolingbroke.
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